Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

APRIL 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals and groups who shared in March 2021: Dave & Kay Stropes Bill Cook Casey's in Monmouth Norma Carrico First United Methodist Church of Monmouth

Roseville United Methodist Church Amy Griswold Vanessa & Wyatt Adkisson Deb Moore Twomey Foundation TCC Gives David Mahoney Mike Hennenfent Penny Vaughn Lyman Schar

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search *Helping Hands Food Pantry*

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for March

96 Families, representing 300 individuals, including 133 children.

36 families were on SNAP

Give Linda J. a call to sign up for May's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.



Donation from Lois Brechbiel



Donation from ICS

Helping Hands would like to welcome incoming Board members Barb Gossett, Deb Johnston, and Melanie Monroe. We are so thankful for their willingness to share their time and talents to further our mission of serving individuals and families in need of a helping hand.

Barb is a charter member, serving when the pantry opened in July of 2012. She has been a faithful volunteer throughout the life of the pantry. We are blessed to have this multi-talented gal serve with us. She will be taking over the monthly newsletter responsibilities.

Deb is a pantry veteran, returning to serve after one year off. She previously served in a number of capacities, including Secretary. Her wisdom, experience, and heart for serving others make her a valued asset to the pantry and the Roseville community. We are happy to welcome this Inspiring lady back to the Board of directors.

Melanie is a newcomer to Helping Hands. We welcome this busy, home-schooling Mom to the ranks! We know Melanie will be a great asset to the Board. She plans to serve on the food committee, as well as maintain the pantry's Facebook presence.

2020.2021 Board of Directors

President: Grace McCrery Vice President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman